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Locust Grove, VA  (January 25, 2010) – PlanetNautique.com is proud to reveal its newly-designed 

website for 2010 at http://www.planetnautique.com.  PlanetNautique has been a popular informational 

site for Correct Craft enthusiasts since 2002.  Since then, we have gained thousands of members, and 

have built a cohesive community around the shared knowledge of those members. 

Our newly-designed website has many new and exciting features.  The Nautique Forums have always 

been the key feature of PlanetNautique, and that will surely continue with the advanced functionality of 

our new, leading-edge forum software.  Our members can now customize their PlanetNautique 

experience to fit their specific desires.  From thread subscriptions that notify you via e-mail when a post 

is made on your topic of interest to the ability to create personal albums of your Nautique, the list of 

new features goes on and on.  There is even a ‘What’s New’ tab at the top of the website, allowing 

visitors to click once to see a list of all new content (news items, press releases, forum posts, blogs, etc.) 

since their last visit.  That feature, in particular, has been very well-received.   

Besides our public forums, PlanetNautique also features all current press releases from Nautique and 

PCM, as well as press releases from other key leading industry businesses and organizations.  Interviews 

with prominent Nautique business leaders and athletes are also available.  We continue to offer 

downloads of wiring diagrams for Nautiques, as well as owner’s manuals for Nautiques, PCM engines, 

and Clarion and Polk stereo equipment (as installed in Nautiques).   

Upon reviewing the new website, Correct Craft’s President/CEO Bill Yeargin commented, 

“Congratulations to Jeff Carroll on PlanetNautique’s new design.  PlanetNautique is a great forum and 

source of information that enhances the Nautique life.  Jeff puts a lot of work into PlanetNautique and I 

know it is greatly appreciated by many Nautique fans and family!” 

If you are a Nautique enthusiast, we encourage you to check out the new PlanetNautique soon at 

http://www.planetnautique.com.   

 

PlanetNautique is sponsored by White Lake Marine, N3 Boatworks, Delta Propeller Company, Watersports Webcasts, 

NautiqueSkins.com, and Earmark Marine Audio. 
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